
 

 

 

 

Memo 

 

To:  Bridgman Public Schools Board of Education Members 
From:  Shane M. Peters, Superintendent  
Date:  August 20, 2025 
Re:  F.C. Reed Middle School Girls Soccer Coach 
 
An interview team comprised of Nick Foxworthy and myself conducted an interview with 
Erin Korson for the position of F.C. Reed Middle School Girls Soccer coach.     
 
Erin is currently a teacher at F.C. Reed Middle School. While she does not bring 
extensive prior coaching experience, she has established strong, positive relationships 
with her students. Erin is eager to expand her role beyond the classroom and make a 
meaningful impact on students through athletics. 
 
Recommendation:  I recommend the hiring of Mrs. Erin Korson for the position of F.C. 
Reed Middle School Girls Soccer coach starting with the 2026 spring season.           
 


